
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington. D.C. 20535 
	JUL 2 4 1987 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
Suite 509 
918 F Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Reference is made to your FOIPA request on behalf 
of Mr. Harold Weisberg for materials concerning Dr. Martin Luther 
King, Jr., which are contained in the FBI's House Select 
Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) correspondence file (FOIPA 
Number 245,852). 

The processing of volumes 18 through 25, the June 
file and Sub A, has been completed and 2,278 pages are available 
for release. Although Title 28, Code of Federal Regulations, 
Section 16.10 and 16.47 authorize the FBI to charge duplication 
fees of ten cents per page, the 30 percent reduction granted 
to Mr. Weisberg for these documents adjusts the amount due 
to $159.46. Upon receipt of your check or money order payable 
to the Federal Bureau of Investigation, releasable materials 
from volumes 18 through 25 will be forwarded to you. 

Sincerely your 

Emil P. Moschella, Chief 
Freedom of Information-Privacy 

Acts Section 
Records Management Division 

Bicentennial of the United States Constitution (1787.1987) 


